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Receipt of Notice pursuant to s249D of the Corporations Act 

Tanga Resources Ltd (ASX: TRL) (the “Company” or “Tanga”) announces that it has received a notice under section 
249D of the Corporations Act (“Notice”).  

The Notice was received from shareholders Jalein Pty Ltd, Pet FC Pty Ltd, and Mr Izaak Trajkovski who acquired 
the majority of their shares in Tanga pursuant to the entitlements issue conducted during October 2018. 

They advise that, in aggregate, they hold approximately 6.87% of Tanga’s share capital.  

The Notice requests that the Company call a general meeting of shareholders for the purpose of considering 
resolutions for the removal of Messrs John Stockley and John Jones as Directors, and the election of Mr Leslie 
Ingraham as a Director. 

Tanga  will respond in accordance with its obligations pursuant to the Corporation Act and the Listing Rules.  
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